
 
July 3, 2018 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
In the summer of 2017 we decided to get some quotes to have our house scraped and painted. 
A quick internet search found Glastonbury Restoration, which listed all the services needed to 
totally restore old houses. Our 1906 carriage house was converted to a home in the late 1970’s 
and was in need of exterior repairs as well as a new paint job, so we called them and scheduled 
a meeting to review the house. 
 
Steve Bielitz came out with his painter and carpenter and spent well over a month, carefully 
analyzing all the tasks needed to repair and prep our house for painting. The carpenter actually 
removed boards and probed deeply to have a clear understanding of what was needed. 
 
His quote was very organized, thorough and detailed. It made us realize we needed much more 
than originally planned to do a proper job.  
 
This project grew from a paint job to a major exterior renovation. Because Steve and his crew 
took the time to clearly define our house’s needs and the plan was so good we decided to 
proceed. 
 
The whole experience was a pleasure. All the painters and carpenters were extremely 
professional. They did a wonderful job and the house is now like new. 
 
I would recommend Glastonbury Restoration to anyone who really cares about having the job 
done correctly. Steven Bielitz and his crew has a deep understanding of New England historical 
buildings and a lifetime of experience to guide him and his crew to great results. 
 
Sincerely, 

   

    
 
Michael and Susan Ulsaker 
246 Hubbard Street 
Glastonbury, CT 06033 
 
 
 
 
    


